



9 February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Non-uniform Day to support Dig Deep Friday 16th February 2018

To help support this great charity, we are having a non-uniform day on Friday 16^{th} February 2018. Students are asked to donate £1 to take part in the day. The non-uniform applies to years 7-11.

Although it is a non-uniform day, students are reminded that all school rules still apply including those on hair, makeup and jewellery.

We will also be selling cakes and raffle tickets to support this charity. There are some great prizes available, including a Kindle Fire.

Yours sincerely

V Lonsdale 2nd in Ebacc Faculty

SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB

Tel: 01257 400990

facebook.com/shevingtonhigh

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk

twitter.com/shevingtonhigh

National Support School designated by

